
NORTHEAST LOUISIANA AMATEUR RADIO Club 
October 1, 2019 

 
Geneva Academy, West Monroe 

 
Club President Jim Ragsdale, W5LA, called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. There were 11 present. 
 
Ruth Ragsdale, WM5LA, gave the financial report. 
 
NELARC NEWS 

Scott Dickson, W5WZ, brought up that the club needs to pay to get the data base subscription 
from QRZ for extracting email addresses. Bobby Baker, WM5H, said he has a subscription and 
we could us his. 
 
Mark Ketchell, K5ER, and Frank Adams, KK5CF, will serve as the Nominating Committee for 
2020 officers. 

 
Program:  

 Everyone participated in building some 2M, J-pole antennas. The completed antennas will be 
given to the West Monroe High School club. 

  
Next month meeting will be at Geneva Academy in West Monroe. 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Jim Ragsdale, W5LA, at 7:50 PM  



 


